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Press Communiqué 

Chief Minister hands over Cabinet recommendation 

 

The State Chief Minister Shri Pema Khandu called on the Governor of Arunachal 

Pradesh Brig. (Dr.) B.D. Mishra (Retd.) at Raj Bhavan, Itanagar at 1500 Hrs. on 27th 

October 2022.  

The Chief Minister informed the Governor that the State Cabinet today discussed the 

APPSC paper leak case and has recommended for invoking the provisions under Article 

317 to remove the members of APPSC. He handed over the said recommendation of 

State Cabinet to the Governor.  
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